11/6/2019 RE: Thank you!

From: Cherry, Robert <rocherry@pa.gov>
To: Stephen Forbus <stephenforbus@verizon.net>
Subject: RE: Thank you!
Date: Thu, Aug 23, 2018 1:05 pm

You’re welcome Stephen — I am glad it was a successful match and I’'m sure the network will get plenty of useful
information from your presentation — I’ll see you there!

Robert J. Cherry

Aging Services Specialist | Division of Older Americans Services Act
Pennsylvania Department of Aging

555 Walnut Street, 5th Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17101

Phone: 717.772.2551 | Fax: 717.783.6842

aging.pa.gov

There is No Excuse for Elder Abuse - Anyone who believes that an older adult is being abused, neglected, exploited or abandoned
should call the Department of Aging's confidential elder abuse hotline at 1-800-490-8505.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information transmitted is intended for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. Any use of this information other than by the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please
send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material from any and all computers. Unintended transmissions shall not constitute
waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege.

From: Stephen Forbus [mailto:stephenforbus@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 23,2018 11:59 AM

To: Cherry, Robert <rocherry@pa.gov>

Subject: Thank you!

Dear Robert,
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11/6/2019 RE: Thank you!

As I reviewed my correspondence with you, I see that I neglected to thank you for introducing me to PASC and
Bobbi Manges. I sent Bobbi the 7 point plan and suggested I would be available to speak at the PASC
conference. She replied that she was interested in my doing so. I asked her which of the 7 points she wanted me
to cover, and she said "All of them." I will be presenting a one-day seminar on the Seven Secrets for Improving
Programs, Partnerships and Revenue for Senior Centers. Again, thank you for the introduction. Hopefully this
information will give conference attendees plenty of information to improve programs, build partnerships, and
put together solid grant applications during the next PDA grant cycle.

Kindest regards,

Stephen Forbus

Fundraising Consultant & Grantwriter
National Non-Profit Resource Center

www.NNPRC.org
(215) 431-1368
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